
From: Marnie   
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:57 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: EB-2021-0006 
 
To whom it may concern:  We are seasonal customers of Algoma Power as we have a camp at Northland 
Lake.   We feel that we as seasonal’s are being “ripped off” for the rates that you are charging.  We go so 
far as to shut off our main breaker when we are leaving so we are not drawing extra power or 
“phantom” power from sources that may have a clock. Yes, we get that your power is still sitting in our 
line at the mast, ready for us to use at our earliest convenience, but other year rounders have lights all 
around their places that are on all night.   One of our bills that had usage of only $7.61, had delivery 
charge of $79.67!  That’s over 100%.  Maybe you feel that you can justify this because the Ontario 
Electricity Rebate of $18.64 is making it look better.  What happens when the government isn’t going to 
give us a rebate anymore?   
We don’t get that we are paying the HIGHEST delivery charges and yet we are the ones who have to look 
at the wind and solar farms out our windows—we are generating our own power in the North from 
these turbines and panels and also our power generating dams.  It’s time for you to start giving us the 
break and increasing the rates for what you are exporting to the USA! 
 
Looking forward to a reduction in your costs 
 
Marnie & Brian Merrifield 
 




